
NOTICE 

Attention Keyport Borough Residents 

The Borough of Keyport will conduct a public hearing at the regularly scheduled Borough Council Meeting 
on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 7:00 PM for the purpose of presenting the contents of an application to 
be submitted to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) Green Acres program 
for funding improvements for the Fireman’s Park Promenade Improvement project.  The project will be 
located within Fireman’s Park at the intersection of West Front Street and American Legion Drive.   

 

Information relative to the Green Acres application can be reviewed at the following web address: 

 

https://www.keyportonline.com 

 

 

The public is invited to attend and participate. 

 

https://www.keyportonline.com/

